CLTB

The children this term have certainly
been eager to get digging! We have found
centipedes, millipedes, ladybirds, slugs,
snails and incredibly long worms in our
vegetable beds.

We have learnt how we can save seeds
from some fruit and vegetables, and
are seeing if we can grow a new crop
from our saved seed.

This years crop of potatoes have now
been planted thanks to the charity
"Grow Your Own Potatoes” who provide
primary schools with free seed
potatoes.

Our spring bulbs are popping up, veg beds
newly mulched and raked, deer defences
built, Strawberry patch tidied and sweet
forced Rhubarb already harvested.

The children are also very excited to
invite friends, family and neighbours
to have a look around our school allotment
as part of this years Summer Fayre.
Signs have been made for our plant
stall and our greenhouse is full of tiny
seedlings which will be ready to sell
on Saturday 11th May!
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After the Easter Break Gardening Club

will be open to children from all years
including Reception.
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